
Annual General Meeting to be held via ZOOM on 22nd March at 7.30pm

Our speaker will be Rev’d. Dr. Paul Goodliff, General Secretary of Churches 
Together in England. Paul lives in Bicester and will offer his reflections on 
ecumenical relationships in the town, looking specifically at the work on the 
new housing estates, and what impact that might have across the country.

The Enabling Group of CTO is:

• Chair & Church of England – Rev Jason Nicolle
• Vice-Chair & Baptist – Rev Dave Llewellyn
• Development Officer – David Hare
• Treasurer – Chris Robbins
• Secretary & Methodist – Rev John Anderson
• URC – Rev Glyn Millington
• Roman Catholic – Father Nick St. John

AGENDA (Draft)

1. Welcome and opening devotions – Chair

2. Opening remarks – Chair

3. Minutes of last AGM

4. Treasurer’s report

5. County Officer’s Report – David Hare

6. Election of officers

◦ Chair – Rev Jason Nicolle

◦ Vice-Chair – Rev Dave Llewellyn

◦ Treasurer – Chris Robbins

◦ Secretary – Rev John Anderson

6. Reflection by Rev Dr Paul Goodliff

7. Vote of thanks - Chair

8. Closing devotion – Chair
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